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The Board of Education identifies Booster/Parent Organizations as important 

partners with the school district to promote and enhance school programs and 

activities.  These organizations are defined as any not-for-profit organizations, 

organized to support curricular, extra-curricular, or co-curricular activities of the 

school district (e.g., athletics, music, etc.).  

 

The Board of Education welcomes these efforts by parents and community to 

provide support for the students involved in their respective programs. However, 

because of the partnership, there needs to be an understanding of certain 

federal/state laws, WIAA rules and regulations, and school policies and 

procedures to protect parent/community members, school staff, students and 

the school district as a whole. Guidelines (found in Policy 881.2 Rule) are to be 

shared with all Booster/Parent Organizations. 
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